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We don’t need another tax put upon us. We pay enough taxes already. Five years 

ago we were slapped with a $10.00 fee on our water bill which we were told was too 

go for fixing our roads here. I have yet to see  any residential roads with holes in 

them fixed. I’ve seen brand new sidewalks being constructed and old ones fixed. 

Cars drive on roads not sidewalks. Another tax by Oregon law makers should not be 

passed!! 


